
Mobile Polling and Declared Institution Notice 

LOCAL GOVERNMENT ELECTIONS 

SATURDAY, 28 MARCH 2020 

The local government quadrennial elections will be held on Saturday, 28 March 2020. Polling 

booths will be open on election day from 8am to 6pm. Voting is compulsory. 

This notice is issued under section 49 of the Local Government Electoral Act 2011. 

Mobile Polling and Declared Institutions 

• Mobile polling including declared institution voting between Tuesday, 17 March to 

Saturday, 28 March 2020

Mobile polling is available for eligible voters within registered institutions or in specified local 
government areas.

A list of locations will be available on the ECQ website or by calling 1300 881 665. 

Circumstances may necessitate changes to the advertised polling locations or timetables. All changes will 

be notified on the ECQ website, or by calling 1300 881 665. 

Contact Information: 

T:  1300 881 665 (8am - 6pm Monday to Friday and 9am - 4pm Saturday) 

E: ecq@ecq.qld.gov.au      

W: www.ecq.qld.gov.au/  
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